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RPRA consultation on compliance 
guidance for sharing collection sites  
and buying and selling performance  
credits  
 
Phase one consultation questions 

 

From January to April 2024, RPRA conducted phase one of a stakeholder consultation 
to support the development of compliance guidance for sharing collection sites and 
buying and selling performance credits. 

RPRA engaged with impacted stakeholders and registrants to gather feedback and help 
gain a better understanding of current issues and potential opportunities for resolution:  

Collection Sites 

• What, if any, are the current issues associated with sharing collection sites?   
o If not, why do you think this is the case?  
o Do you foresee any future issues, if conditions change (e.g., entrance of a 

new PRO)?  
o If relevant, do those issues vary by material?   

▪ If so, how?  
• What solutions would address the identified issue?  
• Are there any concerns you have or advice you would provide to RPRA?   
• Are there entities RPRA should speak to as part of this process? 

 

Performance Credits 

• What, if any, are the current issues associated with buying or selling performance 
credits?   

o If not, why do you think this is the case? Do you foresee any future issues, 
if conditions change (e.g., entrance of a new PRO)?  

o If relevant, do those issues vary by material?   
▪ If so, how?  

• What solutions would address the identified issue?  
• Are there any concerns you have or advice you would provide to RPRA?  
• Are there entities RPRA should speak to as part of this process?  

 

 


